St John Fisher Catholic Primary School
"Growing through God, we learn, laugh and love"

NEWSLETTER 10th March 2023

with our partner primary schools present, our 2023 Spring Concert:

Monday 6th March 2023 S50p

g \ @ SAINTS PETER AND PAUL
=

A big thank you to the choir who did a brilliant job on Monday night
at Sts Peter and Paul’s Spring Concert. They should be very proud
of themselves as they have worked so hard and had a very busy
couple of weeks.




Year 5 went to Halton's "Crucial Crew" event at the TA
Centre, Peelhouse Lane. At this event the children took
Ear"r in a number of mini workshops where they learnt

ow to keep themselves safe on the roads, railways and
whilst online.

CRUCIAL CREW




Halton Behaviour Support Service,

Bite size sessions for our parents.

Building Blocks for families

In our ever changing busy lives, the importance of consistent family routines
has become even more important. A good bedtime and evening routine will
lead to a much better, calmer morning routine. We will also discuss Family
Rules, Rewards, Discipline and Positive Parent Modelling

Please come along and join us in school for a short Bite-size session
9.15am - 10.15am on Wednesday 29th March 2023.

If wish to attend please phone the school office (0151 424 7794) to
confirm.

Thank you.
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This week our class winners are
Year 5.
Well done to them.

Our pupil competition
winner this week
is Riley P from Year 3.
Our Phonics star pupil is
Misha from Year 1.

Well done Riley and Misha.
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is to the BODY.
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Awards—Congratulations to the following children
SMILE AWARDS
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SUPERSTAR AWARDS

DOJO AWARDS




«  Wednesday and Thursday 15th and 16th March -

D a-tes Strike Days.

e Friday 17th March — Dress down and donate day for

fo r O U r Easter Bingo.

«  Wednesday 22nd March — Choir singing at
The Brindley.

«  Wednesday 29th March — Easter Bingo.

Just a E That Friday, 17th March is a dress down and donate day for the
g Easter Bingo.
reminder...
® — ‘ Can we please remind everyone to be courteous to our neighbours
® in Castle Street when you are parking your cars for drop off and

pick up. Thank you.

Please can we remind all parents and
carers that medicine must be
brought to the school office where it
is kept in a locked cabinet.

Also, medicine forms must be
completed before staff are able to
administer any medicine.

Thank you
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kGood News for Families

Please see the link for this half-term's Wednesday Word Booklet below.

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/qod-s-love?pid=MTA1016344&v=86.9

8th March 2023


https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/god-s-love?pid=MTA101634&v=86.9

